
A Fond Farewell to a Favourite School  

 

Can you believe it is almost the end of your time in St. Brigid’s? I don’t know 

about you, but I have many things to be thankful to the school for at the end of 

this school year, not least having the pleasure of teaching a wonderful bunch 

of children like yourselves!  

As you are not in school at the minute, it would be a lovely opportunity for you 

to convey your feelings about the school that you have spent so many years in, 

say thankyou and goodbye to everyone in  St. Brigid’s. 

 

TASK: Write a letter entitled……’St. Brigid’s - Thankyou for the Memories’ 

As you are writing think about all the things you would like to say thankyou for, 

that you are grateful for, eg 

⚫ the opportunities you’ve been given 

⚫ the people you’ve met 

⚫ the education you’ve received 

⚫ the places you’ve been 

⚫ the subjects you’ve studied 

⚫ sports you’ve experienced 

⚫ events you’ve been involved in 

⚫ personal achievements 

⚫ special memories 

⚫ people who have made an influence and positive impact upon you 

 

End your letter with what you will miss about being at St. Brigid’s. 

 

 


